
 

 

 

Throat Protectors 

Effective November 15th, 2010 
 

 
Ontario Hockey Federation Mandates Throat Protectors for Officials 
 
In the interest of ensuring safe hockey experiences for all Ontario Hockey Federation members, the OHF 
passed a motion at the September 2010 Board of Directors meeting which mandates that all officials wear 
BNQ approved throat protectors effective November 15, 2010. The motion reads as follows: 
 
“That throat protection (BNQ) for officials be mandatory by November 15, 2010.” 
 
Hockey Canada is the national governing body for amateur hockey comprising of thirteen Branches. The 
OHF is the largest Branch of Hockey Canada with over 220,000 registered participants.  
 
The OHF governs minor, junior, and senior hockey with the support of its seven Members. The OHF along with 
Hockey Northwestern Ontario and the Hockey Eastern Ontario. 
 

For more information about the Ontario Hockey Federation, please visit www.ohf.on.ca. 


